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Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/JL/ML/GD/91131             16 August 2023 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Submissions on experience, good practices and lessons learned with the 

Strategy on resource mobilization 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

In paragraph 11 of decision 15/7, the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on Biological 

Diversity adopted the strategy for resource mobilization for the Kunming-Montreal Global Biodiversity 

Framework. The strategy, contained in annex I to this decision, was adopted as guidance to facilitate the 

immediate mobilization of resources, taking into account national circumstances. In paragraph 44 of the 

same decision, the Conference of the Parties requested Parties, other Governments and relevant 

international organizations and initiatives, to submit their experiences, good practices and lessons learned 

with the strategy for resource mobilization regarding its contribution towards facilitating the immediate 

mobilization of resources in support of the implementation of the Kunming-Montreal Global Biodiversity 

Framework.  

I would therefore like to invite Parties, other Governments and stakeholders to submit relevant 

information, as noted above, at their earliest convenience but no later than 1 December 2023. Please note 

that submissions should be sent through an official letter addressed to the Executive Secretary by e-mail to: 

secretariat@cbd.int. It would be most appreciated if submissions could be provided in a Word processing 

format and not in PDF. 

Submissions will be compiled and made available to the Advisory Committee on Resource 

Mobilization that was established pursuant to paragraph 43 of the same decision (please refer to notification  

2023-066), for consideration in its work during its second meeting, planned for early 2024. 

I thank you for your cooperation and continued support to the work of the Convention on Biological 

Diversity. 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

(Signed) David Cooper 

                                 Acting Executive Secretary 
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